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My Vision:  

BBYO is a fraternity. Plain and simple. Down to the core of this organization, we are 

brothers connected by a religion, but mostly a brotherhood that is there for each other no matter 

what. I’ve said this last year, and I say it again now. This organization is great because of the 

people that are in it, and it’s those relationships that have people coming back again and again to 

create memories and just have fun. It’s been my personal experience, and I’m sure the majority 

of AZA, that you get whatever you put into BBYO. From being Chapter Godol of a small 

chapter, I was able to see how just affecting one young member’s life can have such an impact 

on how they experience AZA. The happiness they feel when they get to see their friends from 

across Long Island. I want this experience for everyone in NSR, and everyone yet to come. It is 

for that reason that I am running as your 64th Regional Aleph Moreh. I see great things to come 

for the future of NSR. We’re starting to go back to in-person programming, which we didn’t 

realize until this year was essential for an amazing BBYO experience. I would like us as a region 

down to the smallest chapter to plan in person programming, to ultimately come back to what 

has made NSR so great, the relationships with kids all over the region. That is my vision for the 

future. Yes, there will be challenges and setbacks along the way. But, we cannot give up. We 

have accomplished so much as a region, and have built lasting friendships and family along the 

way. I know no one in BBYO wants to see that end. I plan to work my hardest everyday, to build 

up AZA back to our greatest yet, to not stop until we as a brotherhood and fraternity can say that 

we have had an amazing and unforgettable BBYO experience. 


